MINUTES OF THE PPG MEETING HELD AT HAUGHTON THORNLEY MEDICAL CENTRE

THORNLEY STREET, HYDE, SK14 1JY

THURSDAY 27™ MARCH 2014

PRESENT:

INGRID BRINDLE [CHAIR], MARILYN GOLLOM [SECRETARY], DR HANNAN, WENDY SMALLWOOD
[TREASURER/ PRACTICE MANAGER] MEGAN HARRISON, BILL BURGOINE, DOMINIC SEXTON, BILL
GOLDTHORPE, ERIC BYNON,DON HUNTER, CYNTHIA HOPKINSON.

APOLOGIES:

DR GUTTERIDGE, YVONNE BENNETT, DOROTHY BURGOINE.
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MINUTES APPROVED.
APOLOGIES

NEW PPG MEMBER, CYNTHIA HOPKINSON, INTRODUCED AND WELCOMED TO THE GROUP.
CCG. ACTION: DR HANNAN WAS TO MAKE REPRESENTATION TO CELIA POOLE REGARDING
THE REPRESENTATION OF THE VIEWS OF PPG GROUPS TO THE CCG. INGRID WILL EMAIL
TRACY TURLEY TO ASK IF SHE IS WILLING TO COME & TALK TO US ABOUT THE PAPER SHE
HAS PREPARED CONCERNING LOCAL PPG’S.

FACEBOOK. THE RESPONSE TO THE PRACTICE FACEBOOK SITE HAS BEEN POSITIVE. DR
HANNAN WOULD IDEALLY LIKE TO OFFER A NEW POST EACH DAY. TO BE ABLE TO DO THIS
SUBJECTS ARE REQUIRED AND THE PPG MAY OFFER IDEAS. WENDY REPORTED MORE
INTEREST AND INVOLVEMENT FROM THE STAFF IN THE PRACTICE. DR HANNAN
ANNOUNCED NHS ENGLAND ARE PUTTING MEASURES INTO SUPPORTING PPG’S.

THE QUESTION OF PAINTING THE SURGERY AS PART OF ONGOING IMPROVEMENTS HAS
BEEN PUT ON HOLD DUE TO YEAR END COMMITMENTS.

DOMINIC IS MONITORING THE HTMC PPG@GMAIL.COM ACCOUNT. HE WILL SPEAK TO
YVONNE FOR THE PASSWORD. ONLY DOMINIC WILL RESPOND TO EMAILS AFTER
DISCUSSION

NEXT MEETING 24™ APRIL 2014 AT 1.30PM



